August 15, 2025
Dear PSR Families:
We want to welcome you to PSR for the 2025-2026 year! We are happy you are participating in PSR at Guardian Angels parish! Thank you for sending your child or children to our parish for religious education. 
All families need to complete the PSR registration form, even if your family has participated in the past. A new completed form needs to be on file each year, so that we have the most up-to-date contact information. Please complete the three pages of the registration form. All requested information needs to be filled out on the form in case of an emergency, and we need to contact you. 
New this year—If you return the completed form, with PSR fees by Sunday, September 7, you will receive last year’s rate of $50 per student. For late registrants, after September 7, the fee will increase to $60 per student. 
In addition to the registration form, a copy of a birth certificate is needed, if you did not turn in one last year.  A requested copy of the birth certificate is for all PSR students, regardless of grade. In addition, all PSR families need to be registered in the parish at Guardian Angels. If your child is preparing for First Communion or Confirmation, they needed to have attended PSR last year. This is a parish policy. 
Also in this packet is the PSR Calendar for 2025-2026. This has important dates in it. Please let us know if you have any questions. All are welcome to join us for any of the special events you see on the calendar. You are invited to bring your friends! 
All completed PSR registration materials can either be brought to the parish office or brought to Mass. There will be a box with envelopes located in the back of the church. Looking forward to seeing you and your family on our first PSR session date—Monday, September 15, 2025. 
In Christ’s Love,
Fr. Christopher Weber & Lisa A. Covington

